

# DECEMBER NEWSLET

## **Bath Elementary School**

112 School Street, Bath, NB E7J 1C4 Phone: 278-6003 Fax: 278-6005 bes.nbed.nb.ca

Principal – Lisa McBrine

#### **IMPORTANT DATES:**

December 3<sup>rd</sup> BES choir go to the Riverview Manor

tree lighting and will sing at 6:30pm

December 8th Students Christmas dinner

(Storm date 9<sup>th</sup>)

December 10<sup>th</sup> Riverview Manor at 10:30am Choir to

sing to residents

December 10<sup>th</sup> PSSC meeting beginning at 5:30pm

December 16<sup>th</sup> Christmas concert at 1pm

all are welcome (Storm date 17th)

December 19th Last day for students

January 6th First day for students

### STUDENT CHRISTMAS DINNER:

Thank you for all the donations of food, money and time towards this year's Christmas Dinner. We have everything needed to provide a delicious meal. Thank you to Mrs. Angel Crain for again organizing.

#### WINTER CLOTHING:

We are finding many students are not dressed properly for outside recess. Please ensure your child is dressed warm for the winter weather. Winter coat, mittens, hat, snow pants and boots are needed for outdoor playtimes.





#### STAFF CHANGES:

Mrs. Sarah McCarthy will be returning to her Grade 3 class, from her Maternity leave, beginning January 6th. Thanking Mrs. Penny Giberson for all her dedication to this class.

As well, Mrs. Jackie Brennan will be returning from her deferred on January 6<sup>th</sup>. We will miss Mrs. Deschenes greatly!!

#### **BUS NOTES:**

Just a reminder that all students require a primary and alternate drop-off address for after school bus runs. As well, it is important that parents provide us with information of which drop-off will be used for each day of the week, in your child's agenda daily if needed. Thanking you in advance.

#### **COMMUNITY EVENTS:**

CARDIO PILATIES - Monday evening's 7 PM to 8 PM pay as you go \$6.00 per night at Bath Elementary School

#### SANTA SKATE - Santa Skate:

Santa is all booked for his Annual Skate on Sunday. December 7 at the Northern Carleton Civic Centre. Time 2:15-3:15pm. FREE. Santa will be eager to hear what is on your list this year! There will be free hot chocolate and cookies!!!



Bath Elementary Staff would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas, Happy New Year and a restful & safe Christmas Break!